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Parents, thank you for attending this
year’s Parent Teacher Conferences.
Thank you for your support in our book
fair as well. This helps to support
Beaumont in purchasing more books for
our students to use in the classroom. We
appreciate all the support and
commitment to supporting our school and
your student’s education. If you were not
able to attend conferences, please reach
out to your student’s teachers to set up
an appointment. We want to keep a
positive line of communication with our
families, so please reach out at your
convenience.

Principal Corner



6th - Report cards are sent home 

7th - Popcorn Day 
8th - Muffins and Math Family Event 

8th - Early release @ 12:30

14th - Sucker Sales 
21st - School Store 
22nd - No After School Program 

Dec 25th - Jan 1st - Winter Recess (no School) 

In art class during the first trimester of 
school, 1st-5th grade Beaumont students 

worked hard in art class learning about lines, shapes
and form, and color and value. We used a wide variety
of materials and techniques. We learned a lot and had

so much fun creating these projects! 
Enjoy viewing the work of your artists.

Our LOST & FOUND is booming.  
Please visit the rack outside the 
office to find any items your 
student may have lost. 
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Upcoming Events

beaumont.gbaps.orgRead more at

follow us on
facebook

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mbRc0JxKChW5MGObSsUEybm6Qma_P6ne/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mbRc0JxKChW5MGObSsUEybm6Qma_P6ne/view?usp=sharing
https://www.facebook.com/BeaumontElementary

